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Date of Parish Council Meeting 
 

Tuesday 29 October 2019 

Agenda Item Number 
 

Item 9 (iii) 

Author 
 

Theresa Goss 

Title of Report 
 

Memorial for Andrew Barnes 

Summary 
 

To discuss how to proceed with a permanent memorial for 
Andrew Barnes. 
 

Recommendation 
 

To note the current suggestions and defer a decision.  
 

Reasons for the Recommendation 
 

To allow Andrew’s family to have had more time to consider 
different options. 
Also to allow more time for other suggestions to come 
forward and other members of the community to be 
consulted, eg the Lakes Management Committee, the Vicar 
and PCC. 
 

Impact on Budget To be confirmed, but none at this time. 
 

Risks 
 

None 

 Background Mr Andrew Barnes sadly passed away in June 2019 and 
given the voluntary work he did for the village, including 
supporting the Parish Council, at the last PC meeting, it was 
agreed that his family should be consulted on a suitable 
memorial. 
 
There have been suggestions made by family and friends of 
Andrew, however, given Andrew only passed in June 2019, 
it would be appropriate to put any potential project on 
hold, to give his wife and family and other members of the 
community more time to consider all of their options. 
 

Supporting documents; advice, 
reports etc should always be 
attached to the report and listed 
here 
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